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I am an active boater on the Columbia and Willamette Rivers and also on various lakes and
streams of Oregon. I believe that HB 2320 is an appropriate and overdue approach to helping
pay for the costs of services provided by the Marine Board and various marine patrols. I urge
the passage of HB 2320. I am also the Commodore of Tollycrafters Northwest and I know that
our members also support this bill.
 
Douglas C. Brown
Silverton, Oregon
Commodore - Tollycrafters Northwest
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